
Dear Traverse Mountain Community, 
 
As we commence the month of Thanksgiving, I would like to express my thanks to 
everyone for being a part of many wonderful things happening at Traverse Mountain 
Elementary School. Although the list could go on and on, here are just a few… 
 
•Parent helpers in the classroom helping students with reading and other academic 
needs. 
 
•Students that are kind to one another and help others when things don’t go as 
planned. 
 
•Teachers that collaborate so well in providing the best possible program for all stu-
dents in the school. 
 
•Our wonderful School Community Council and PTA, including the execu-
tive board, all of the committees, and busy room moms. They put in many 
unselfish hours to benefit students and assist in providing a well-rounded 
opportunity for all.  
 
We sure appreciate everyone's support of our first ever Fall 
Carnival. I believe nearly every Traverse Mountain resident 
came out to enjoy the fun times. It was nice to have a commu-
nity event where we could all come together and associate with 
family, friends, and neighbors. 
 
We are looking forward to a productive month of November 
and appreciate the support you give to your child and our 
school. 
 
 

David Stephenson 
Principal 
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traverse mountain elementary 

Tiger times 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

NOVEMBER AT A GLANCE 
November 8th   10:00am — Reflections Awards Assembly 
November 16th  6:00pm — School Dedication 
November 17th  9:30am/1:00pm — 6th Grade Pillow Concert 
November 19th  3rd and 4th Grade Breakfast of Champions 
November 21st-27th  Lehi City Family Week 
November 24th-28th  NO SCHOOL—Thanksgiving  



Lehi City Lehi City 
Family WeekFamily Week  

DetailsDetails  

 
Lehi City Celebrates 

National Family Week 
November 21-27, 2010 

Strong families are at the center of our community. 
 
 

SUNDAY, NOV. 21 
Family Week Kick Off! 7:00 p.m. at Lehi High School. We are excited to 

have Joshua Creek this year! In 2008 they won a Pearl Award for 
“Songwriter of the Year” from the Faith-Centered Music Association. 

 
MONDAY, NOV. 22 

Family Day! 
Do something fun with your family. 

 
TUESDAY, NOV. 23 

Hutchings Museum: “Shark Day” - Come celebrate Shark Day at the mu-
seum. Meet the museum’s newly acquired live sharks and sting ray. Enter 
the “Name the Sharks” contests. Watch the unveiling of the shark puppet 

show. Participate in crafts & activities. Learn about the ancient sharks that 
lived in the days of the dinosaurs. Admission is $2.00, hours 11:00 a.m. - 

5:00 p.m., watch our website for details. 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOV. 24 
Lehi Legacy Center: Half-price swimming all day. 

Hutchings Museum: “Utah Heritage Day” What was Utah like 100 years 
ago? 200 years ago? 300 years ago? Come celebrate your Utah Heritage 

with Mountain Men, Native Americans and Civil War-era recreationists. See 
arrowhead making demonstrations or watch black powder rifle shootoff. Ac-
tivities, demonstrations and more. Admission is $2.00, hours 11:00 a.m. - 

5:00 p.m., watch our website for details. 
 

THURSDAY, NOV. 25 
Have a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 
FRIDAY, NOV. 26 

Thanksgiving Point Day 
$2.00 discount at Farm Country from 10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

$2.00 discount per car at Holiday Lights 
20% discount on any one item at the Emporium 

$5.00 discount on lunch or dinner at the Harvest Restaurant 
*Limit: one per table, not valid with any other offer. 

 
SATURDAY, NOV. 27 

“Family Week Celebrates Christmas” Come in your holiday attire for the 
arrival of Santa and the Tree Lighting 

Ceremony at 6:30 p.m. at the Lehi Legacy Center. Pictures with Santa at 
6:40 p.m. inside the Legacy Center. Wrap it up at the “Family Dance” party 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Legacy Center North Gym! 
 

Did you know?Did you know?  Thanksgiving was first celebrated in the U.S. in 1789!Thanksgiving was first celebrated in the U.S. in 1789!  

November 8th @ 10amNovember 8th @ 10am  
“Together We Can!”“Together We Can!”  

Reflections Awards AssemblyReflections Awards Assembly  

November 16thNovember 16th  
6:00pm6:00pm  

School DedicationSchool Dedication  

November 19thNovember 19th  
3rd & 4th Grade3rd & 4th Grade  

Thanksgiving BreakThanksgiving Break  
NO SCHOOLNO SCHOOL  

November 24thNovember 24th--28th28th  

November 17th @ 9:30am/1pmNovember 17th @ 9:30am/1pm  
6th Grade Pillow Concert6th Grade Pillow Concert  

6th Graders will perform. Parents are 6th Graders will perform. Parents are 
invited to either session. Students are invited to either session. Students are 

invited to bring a pillow to sit on!invited to bring a pillow to sit on!  



PTA PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
To say October was busy would be an understatement! From Parent Teacher Con-To say October was busy would be an understatement! From Parent Teacher Con-
ferences to the Fall Carnival, we certainly had a lot going on at our school. I ferences to the Fall Carnival, we certainly had a lot going on at our school. I 
would like to thank you for the patience and understanding that was given during would like to thank you for the patience and understanding that was given during 
this time. With every new school, there are new traditions that are put in place. this time. With every new school, there are new traditions that are put in place. 
We certainly hope that the Fall Carnival will become a fun family activity that We certainly hope that the Fall Carnival will become a fun family activity that 
you can share with your children each year. We had tremendous support from our you can share with your children each year. We had tremendous support from our 
parents, local businesses and from our community and would parents, local businesses and from our community and would 
like to thank everyone that put in countless hours in making like to thank everyone that put in countless hours in making 
sure it was a huge success! We would especially like to thank sure it was a huge success! We would especially like to thank 
Melinda Lewis for organizing the Carnival as well as our in-Melinda Lewis for organizing the Carnival as well as our in-
credible Room Mothers who made it happen. In a collaborate credible Room Mothers who made it happen. In a collaborate 
effort, we were able to raise close to $3,000 for our School effort, we were able to raise close to $3,000 for our School 
library. Way to go Traverse Tigers!library. Way to go Traverse Tigers!  
    

Rikke KotterRikke Kotter    
Traverse Mountain Elementary PTA PresidentTraverse Mountain Elementary PTA President  

LOOKING AHEADLOOKING AHEAD  
  

Toys For ToysToys For Toys  
December 11December 11  

  
Christmas SingChristmas Sing  
December 17December 17  

  
Christmas BreakChristmas Break  
December 18 toDecember 18 to  

January 2January 2  

2500 W. Chapel Ridge Road • Lehi, UT 84043 
(801)610.8725 • (801)701-6280 (fax) 

Children are one-third our 
population and ALL of our 

                   Future!Future! 

 Awesome job bringing in Progresso Soup! Our school collected a whopping 535 cans.  The 
class that brought in the most cans was Mrs. Walker's Kindergarten class at 61 cans. They also 
won all the box tops off the Progresso Soup cans and her class was featured in the Progresso 
Soup photo that will be submitted for the Progresso Soup Photo Contest. The winner will win 
100,000 bonus box top. A BIG thanks to Fresh Market in Lehi who donated 2 cases of soup to 

made our photo look that much better!    
 
 As you guessed, Mrs. Walkers class won the Domino pizza party for October Box Top collec-
tion!  Her class collected 994 Box Tops. By bringing in the most cans, her class also, won an ex-
tra 538 box tops. Which brings her grand total to 1536!!! .   
 
 Our school has collected a total of $1185.90 worth of Box Tops. More then half of our yearly 
goal of $2000.00 was earned in the first month!! 
 
 To keep the box tops rolling in, not only are we rewarding the classes, we are rewarding the 
parents every two months that bring in the most box tops!  First reward is for a $25.00 gift cer-
tificate to Lavish Looks Salon conveniently located in Traverse Mountain neighborhood. All you 
need to do is write you name and number on either the baggie or the collection sheet. Good Luck! 

- Unknown 

Did you know there is a Full Service Salon conveniently located here in Traverse Mountain? 
Check out the website at www.mylavishlooks.com or call 801-341-4303 to schedule your 

next appointment and receive 15% off for new clients! 

a big a big THANK YOUTHANK YOU  to Ridgeline Elementaryto Ridgeline Elementary  
for generously giving our school 40% of the over $10,000 of Smith’s Earn and Learn money they received last month.for generously giving our school 40% of the over $10,000 of Smith’s Earn and Learn money they received last month.  

If you haven’t had a chance to sign up, don’t forget to do so right away! This is an easy way to earn money for our school!If you haven’t had a chance to sign up, don’t forget to do so right away! This is an easy way to earn money for our school!  



Thank you for helping! Every Box Top you collect is worth 10¢ for your school.
To see more ways to earn cash for your school, go to www.btfe.com/earn

The more Box Tops you add, the hotter your school's earnings will be

heat up your school spirit!
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